Carla Hoekzema

From: Steve Szafran

Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 8:51 AM
To: Carla Hoekzema

Subject: Candace #2 2.15.19

From: Candace 3stars <threestarseeker@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 9:51 AM

To: rmarklw@shorelinewa.gov; CMO <CMO@shorelinewa.gov>; City Council <Council@shorelinewa.gov>;
plancomshorelinewa.gov

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline Rezoning (Iron Brothers)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

I don't like what this rezoning will do to that area. Bringing businesses in that area will have long lasting
impacts and destroy the neighborhood. Not just for that area, but areas for blocks and blocks around. And
who's to say what kind of businesses would move in??? | don't want things like car repair shops, gas stations,
hotels, whatever in this neighborhood. Gee! Wouldn't that be just lovely!!! Everyone would just LOVE to
move to a place that that.

The removal of an important service (the post office) and the big apartments going in on 175th and 15th is bad
enough. A great number of people will already be living there. That alone will have a major impact onthe '
area.

Now you're suggesting that businesses be allowed in this new (currently residential) area? Really??? Jesus
guys! The cost of all the increase of people will only increase the cost for the City of Shoreline for services like
fire and police.

| vote for NO REZONING

Affordable housing needs | understand, but I'm asking you to not go forward with this rezoning.



